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For Communication Contest

Inside this month’s newsletter you will find information on
fair entries for County Fair. I want to encourage each of
you to begin thinking and working on entries. There are so
many opportunities in the categories to have a unique
entry. We also have project day coming up that involves
tire stamping. If you haven’t registered, we still have
space! Also, a friendly reminder that if you earn a blue
ribbon at county level, your project will advance to the
Kentucky State Fair in August and we will give you 2 free
admission tickets to go and see your project on the big
stage! 
Also included in this month’s newsletter is the 2023
Report to the People. Our office is including this in each of
the newsletters we mail out to our mailing list for you to
review. As always, if you know of a specific county need or
have a program you would like to see, please do not
hesitate to bring us those ideas. We are always looking to
grow! 
Lastly, most of our clubs have wrapped up with the
exception of Shooting Sports which is just kicking off and
one last sewing club meeting. Thank you all for a
wonderful program year and for your active participation
to help us grow Nicholas County 4-H!
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Exclusive
REGISTER NOW FOR THE 100TH ANNUAL

KENTUCKY 4-H TEEN CONFERENCE

Registration is now open for the
100th anniversary celebration of the
Kentucky 4-H Teen Conference, to be
held June 11–14 on the University of
Kentucky campus in Lexington.
For 100 years, the conference has
brought teens from across the
commonwealth together to develop
life skills, leadership competencies
and communication abilities. This
year’s four-day event is hosted by
Kentucky 4-H Youth Development and
Cooperative Extension Service at the
UK Martin-Gatton College of
Agriculture, Food and Environment.
In addition to the conference’s
packed agenda of enriching activities
and fun social events, teen delegates
will experience the independence of
collegiate life while living in dorms,
enjoying meals at “The 90” Fresh
Food Company dining 
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service and engaging with their
peers in academic and student-life
facilities on campus. 
This year’s conference marks the
historic centennial celebration of
the annual gathering, which was
originally launched in 1924 as a
platform for the state’s youth to
gather, learn and engage in
meaningful activities together.
During its early years, the
conference focused mainly on
agricultural education, rural life
and leadership development. Over
time, it expanded its scope to
encompass a broad range of
interests including art, science and
civic engagement. 

However, its emphasis on developing
confident and capable leadership skills
for young people from all parts of
Kentucky has remained consistent.
This year’s theme, “Illuminate 4-H,”
symbolizes enlightenment, growth and
the promise of tomorrow. Featured
events at this year’s conference will
include a fashion revue, the Clover Fest,
a Day of Service volunteering
opportunity, state 4-H officer
recognition, the recognition of future
Teen Board members, presentation of
the 4-H Emerald Awards and the 4-H
Achievement Awards recognition.
The cost to attend this year’s conference
is $250 per person. Those wishing to
share their 4-H experience at the
conference this year can do so by using
the hashtag #illuminateky4h.
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